
 

The Rose Valley & District Volunteer Fire Department,  
RM of Ponass Lake # 367 and Town of Rose Valley extend a grateful THANK YOU   

for making a huge investment in the safety and wellbeing of the communities served by the 
Rose Valley and District Volunteer Fire Department, to 

 

 

The donation of $50,000 

 toward building the new Fire Hall was an enormous benefit to 
our communities! 

 
Photo courtesy of the Wadena News – photographer Andy Labdon 

Left to Right: Marjorie Zarowny (Town Administrator), Dwayne Anderson (RM Councillor), Carter Kolybaba ( Director of Operations 
for Wadena, Richardson Pioneer), Loretta Prevost (RM Administrator), Robert Marshall (RM Deputy Reeve),   Allan Nelson (Reeve – 
RM of Ponass Lake # 367) Wil Lengyel (Deputy Mayor – Town of Rose Valley), Darren Connell (RM Councillor), Fire Chief Dale 
Whitford, Graham Smith (Richardson Pioneer). 

 

"At Richardson Pioneer, we are truly invested in our communities and we are 

proud to support projects where our customers and employees live and work. 

Through the Richardson Foundation, we donate over $1.5 million to community 

projects across Canada each year. In Rose Valley, we are proud to contribute to 

this project and help rebuild the fire hall."             Shanell Dupras, Communications Coordinator, 

Richardson International Limited 


